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National Study of Nephrotic Syndrome (NephroS)
Letter of invitation for Adult Patients

Dear Patient,

[I am/We are] contacting you as you have attended the [Clinic name] at [Hospital Name]. You may be interested in participating in a research study that aims to understand why some patients get Nephrotic Syndrome (NS) and how NS causes the changes in the kidney that are seen. This is run by a research group at the University of Bristol in collaboration with [hospital name]. 

Patients with NS are being invited to take part in the RaDaR database and NephroS study. Further information about these studies is enclosed with this letter. If you are interested in participating, you can talk about the studies with your kidney specialist at your next appointment. 
You may have already consented to the RaDaR database, which allows information about your medical condition to be uploaded onto a secure database. If so, you will only need to decide whether you would like to take part in the NephroS study. 

All these studies are voluntary. It will not affect the level of care you receive if you do not participate.

The study has been approved by the South West- Central Bristol Research Ethics Committee (09/H0106/80).

Many thanks for your time,

Yours sincerely,

NephroS Study
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